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November 17, 2022 

Prop 56 Payments All Electronic 

 

Dear providers, 
 
If you are currently receiving payments under California Proposition 56, the way you receive 
those payments is changing. 
 
Currently, all payments are issued via paper check and paper remittance advice.  Within 
the next four to six weeks, all Prop 56 payments may transition to electronic fund 
transfer (EFT) and electronic remittance advice (ERA) if you are set up to receive 
payments that way. 
 
To sign up for EFT/ERA: www.hpsm.org/provider/claims/get-paid-faster-with-eft-era  
 
Review the Department of Health Care Services’ page on Prop 56 here: 
www.dhcs.ca.gov/provgovpart/Prop-56/Pages/default.aspx  
 
Please direct questions to HPSM’s Claims Department at ClaimsInquiries@hpsm.org or 650-
616-2106. 
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to our community,  
The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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